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God Bless
America 

 
 
Bickford Blondo 
wishes all our friends
and family a terrific
Memorial Day!
 
We are so blessed to
live in a free country.
Thank you to all our
Veteran's, our current
military men and
women, and all the
families who sacrifice
for our freedom.
 
God Bless the USA!
 
If you plan on taking
your loved one out
over Memorial Day,
please let us know in
advance so that we 
can have their
medication prepared.
Thanks so much!!
 
 
 

 
 
 
IMPORTANT DEMENTIA
SEMINAR:
 
Dr. Rebecca Wester
will be speaking here
on May 17th at 6 PM.
Her medical practice
specializes in senior/
geriatric care.   On
the 17th, we have
asked her to speak on
dementia issues.  
PLEASE JOIN US for
this informative
seminar!  
 

Omaha Blondo

      
Updates Spring Joy!

Finally- we're able
to get out and enjoy
the Courtyard!   It
was a LONG winter!!
Snow in April!!!
 
If you are in the
area, please join us
for a lemonade in
the Courtyard!  

Our construction 
continues!    We are
completing the 
siding, the kitchen
has been upgraded,
tiled laid, etc..
 
Again- we hope to
have Grand Opening
news shortly!!

Each month we have
Angel Works (a State
Funded Agency)
visit our Branch.
Angel Works clients
are Disabled Adults.
Their visit typically
consists of a fun
activity- bingo, 
bowling, balloon
volleyball, etc..
 
Bickford-Blondo has
Angel Works as our
Community Outreach
Program.   We learn
from them- and we
enjoy sharing our
history and work
experiences with our
new friends.
 

Bickford loves
incorporating your
loved one's history
into each service
plan.   We ask that
each family
complete a "Life
Song".   This is
paperwork that tells
our staff about 
things that were
meaningful to them
prior to moving into
Bickford.   This helps
us know how to best
relate to your loved
one and how we
may personalize
activities that will
bring joy to them!
Please check with
the office to make 
sure that paperwork
is finalized.
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     May Birthday
 
     Maureen Mulhall  - 5/2
 
 

     Staff Anniversaries
      
     Alexis Petersen - 4/11/14      
    Jaycee Robinson - 5/2/16  
     Cindy Allen - 5/9/14
     Holly Kramer - 5/21/14
 
 
     Enjoy the beautiful Spring
     flowers!
 
    
     
 
     
     
 
 
 
 
 

10a Moving &
Groving!
10:45a May Fun Facts
1:30p Christine
Coulson- Music
6:15p Bingo

10:30a Visits with
Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
1p Rosary with
Barbara
5:45p Aviary Social

10a Exercises
11a James Brown-
85th B-Day
2p Manicures
5:45p Groovin' Music
CD

10a Sittercise
10:30 Podiatrist
11a Star Wars Day!
2p Jack Lawless -
Music
6p Into the Future -
Movie Event

Kentucky Derby 
10a Moving &
Groving!
11a Cinco de Mayo
4p Kentucky Derby
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a Exercise
11:15a Catholic
Services
1:15p Manicures
3p Alex - Piano 
4p Church with
Pastor Mark

10a AM Exercise
11a Music Monday
2p Monday Games
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Joslyn School 
Kids - 1st Grade
11a Harry Truman's B-
Day
2p Presidential Trivia
6:15p Bingo

10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Piano - Hymns
1p Rosary with
Barbara
2p Joe - Mr.
Memories
6p Evening Thoughts

10a Exercise Warm-
Ups
11a Name That Tune
1:15p Angel Works
Community
Outreach
6p Ladies Tea

10a Friday Fit
11a Mother's Day
Memories
2p Courtyard
Flower Plantings
6:30p Wheel of
Fortune

10a Weekend Moves
10:30a Weekend
Update
2p Spa Date!
6p Lawrence Welk

Mother's Day
10:30a AM Stretches
11:15a Catholic
Services
1:15p Manicures &
Tribute- Mom's Day 
4p Pastor Mark

10a Let's Move
11a Spring Traditions
2p All Saints
Communion Service
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a May Moves
10:30a High School
Graduation Fun
2p Spring Crafts
6:15p Bingo

10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
1p Rosary with
Barbara
2p Manicures
5:45p Evening Games

10a Fun & Fit
10:30a School's Out
2p Adult Coloring
6p Dementia
Seminar 

10a Exercise
Movement
10:30a Ball Toss
2p Ask-A-Nurse
6p Friday Movie
Night

10a AM Exercise
11a Armed Forces
Day
2p Dick Sladkey -
Music
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a Sunday
Stretch
11:15a Catholic
Services
1:15p Manicures/Eye
Glass Cleanings
4p Pastor Mark

10a Monday Moves
10:30a Piano Tunes
2p May Birthday
Party
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Body Strength
10:30a Current
Events
2p Resident Council
6:15p Bingo

10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
1p Rosary with
Barbara
6:30p PAWS Pet
Visits

10a Twist & Turn
10:30a Memorial Day
Traditions
2p Fontenelle
Forest
6p Sun Room Visit

10a Morning Exercise
10:30a Patriotic
Music
2p Chair Dancing
6p Patriotic Word
Games

10a Saturday Fun!
10:30a Cartoons
2p Bean Bag Toss
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a Flex & Bend
11:15a Catholic
Services
12p Indy 500 Race
1:15p Manicures
4p Church with
Pastor Mark

 
 
 
 

Memorial
Day
 

10a Flexible Moves
10:30a Tuesday
Trivia
2p Spelling Bee
6:15p Bingo

10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
1p Rosary with
Barbara
6p Patio Social

10a High Kicks &
Moves
10:30a Monthly
Recap
2p Thirsty Thursday
6:30p Wheel of
Fortune
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